
Ed Green Rifle Frolic 
By Ed Kern aka Stage Coach 

 

Just a not to thank all of you that came to the 4
th

 Annual Ed Green Memorial Rifle Frolic.  This 

year the weather could not have been better.  No snow, high wings or anything. This was the 2
nd

 

year we have had a quail walk, the 12 stations kept the shot gunners busy.  Along with the rest of 

the matches that were there were plenty of things to keep a person very busy.  I found that I 

could not shoot everything and still visit with friends and just enjoy the county and the good 

people that came out to participate. The score sheet should give you a good idea of what went on.  

Quite a lot for a weekend.   

 

Friday started out at noon with the trail walk, quail walk and re-entry match.  Saturday was the 

busiest day.  With the good turnout we were running a little behind schedule.  Mainly starting 

matches later then was posted. This one of the things that we are going to have to work on 

improving.  We want to keep the Ed Green reasonably priced, family friendly and open to all 

muzzleloaders.  That is why it is set up the way it is.  The shooting schedule is there so our club 

member can have their match and then enjoy the rest of the shoot.  We want the shoot to be fun 

for you and us too. It must be working, because it is getting bigger every year.  We had 74 

registered participants this year.  Not everyone was a shooter.  We registered everyone so the is 

not anything that a person can’t do.  Well that is if you to old to get into the kid’s games.   

 

While we are talking of kids, Karen and her helpers kept the kids quite busy.  Jeannie Dunn 

brought out her miniature horses and gave the kids cart rides. She had two carts so I seen 

Albert’s Sister Missy driving one a time or two.  I think we owe a big thanks to all that helped 

and organized things for the kids giving all a family something is helping the Ed Green to grow. 

 

The Saturday night pig roast was well attended.  We again want to thank you for the side dishes 

and for the donations to help pay for the pig.  There was plenty of roast pig left so we hope that 

you took all you wanted home with you.   

 

If you were here at the Ed Green Memorial shoot, we hope you had a good time.  We will try and 

make it so you can enjoy yourselves.  It you did not make it this year we hope to see you next 

year.   Take Care. Stage Coach.  

Match Men Women Younguns 

Trail walk Host: Mike May   

1
st
 Jake Ginger Jess Jr.  

2
nd

 Rooster April  John H 

3
rd

 RMJP Jane  

Quail Walk Host: Verlin   

1
st
 Frank   

2
nd

 Ned Dunn   

Long Range Host : Verlin   

1
st
 Matt   

2
nd

 Ron   

3
rd

 Rooster   

25 yd Re-entry Host: Ed   

1
st
 Jake Trish Nathan 



 

 

 
 

25 yd Feurdelac Host: Uncle Albert   

1
st
 Dave Trish Nathan 

2
nd

 Jim Missy Jon H 

3
rd

 Bill  April Jess Jr.  

50 yd Buffalo    

    

100 yd paper Host: Misfire   

1
st
 Jim Michelle  

2
nd

 Kelly B April  

3
rd

 Jerry Ashley  

25 yd Bottle Host: Grandpa Bob   

1
st
 Dave Ashley John H.  

2
nd

  Woot Jane Nathan 

3
rd

 Magic Trish Jess Jr.  

Gone Match Host: Ned Dunn   

1
st
 Ron April  Nathan 

Running Grizzly Host: Uncle Albert   

1
st
 Matt Ginger Riley 

2
nd

 Ron  Ashley Jess Jr.  

3
rd

 Charlie April  

Women’s Challenge  Host: Jane   

1
st
 Michelle   

2
nd

 Trish   

3
rd

 Karen   

Archery Course Host: Sean Dunn   

1
st
 Rooster Katie Lorna 

Smoothbore Host: Verlin   

1
st
 Brett   

2
nd

 Frank   

Pistol Match Host: Aaron   

1
st
 Magic  John H 

2
nd

 Jake  Mike H. 

3rd RMJP   

Spelling Bee Host: Ed   

1
st
 Shannon *5 years old   

Hawk Throw Host Rooster and 

Ginger 

  

    

Knife Throw Host: rooster and 

Ginger 

  

Marshmallow shoot Host: Karen All kids won  

Ed Hunt Host: Karen All kids won  

Buggy Rides Jeannie Dun All kids won  


